Appendix 2
ﬁ Outlook

Re: Request for comments - proposed Town-initiated Housekeeping Zoning By-law Amendment,
Town of Fort Erie (file ZBA-01-2025)

From Mike Embleton <mike.embleton@cogeco.com>
Date Wed 2025-04-23 8:03 AM
To  Daryl Vander Veen <DVanderVeen@forterie.ca>

External Email Warning: Do not click on any attachment or links/URL in this email unless the sender is
reliable.

Good morning Daryl
Cogeco has no comment on the Town's Zoning By-law amendment.

Thank you,
Mike

Mike Embleton

Network Delivery Coordinator
7170 McLeod Rd, Niagara Falls ON, L2H 3H2
C 905-246-8621

Join the conversation
#cogecommunity

W . .

On Thu, Apr 17, 2025 at 3:56 PM Daryl Vander Veen <DVanderVeen@forterie.ca> wrote:
Good afternoon,

The Town of Fort Erie has initiated a housekeeping amendment to the Town's Zoning By-law
129-90.

Please be advised that the Town has scheduled a formal Public Meeting for the housekeeping
amendment on May 12th, 2025.



Appendix 2

ﬁ Outlook

RE: Request for comments - proposed Town-initiated Housekeeping Zoning By-law Amendment,
Town of Fort Erie (file ZBA-01-2025)

From Municipal Planning <MunicipalPlanning@enbridge.com>
Date Wed 2025-04-23 2:39 PM
To  Daryl Vander Veen <DVanderVeen@forterie.ca>

External Email Warning: Do not click on any attachment or links/URL in this email unless the sender is
reliable.

Thank you for your circulation.

Enbridge Gas does not object to the proposed application(s) however, we reserve the right to
amend or remove development conditions.

Please continue to forward all municipal circulations and clearance letter requests electronically
to MunicipalPlanning@Enbridge.com.

Thank you,

Casey O’Neil (she/her)

Sr Analyst Municipal Planning
Engineering

ENBRIDGE
TEL: 416-495-5180
500 Consumers Rd, North York, ON M2J1P8

enbridge.com

Safety. Integrity. Respect. Inclusion. High Performance.

From: Daryl Vander Veen <DVanderVeen@forterie.ca>

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 3:57 PM

Subject: [External] Request for comments - proposed Town-initiated Housekeeping Zoning By-law Amendment,
Town of Fort Erie (file ZBA-01-2025)

CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER

Were you expecting this email? TAKE A CLOSER LOOK. Is the sender legitimate?

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you are 100% sure that the email is safe.
Good afternoon,

The Town of Fort Erie has initiated a housekeeping amendment to the Town's Zoning By-law
129-90.

Please be advised that the Town has scheduled a formal Public Meeting for the housekeeping
amendment on May 12th, 2025.



	Comments - Cogeco
	Comments - Enbridge

